Mrs L.A. Tanfield

Mr Dan Hudson

Development Strategy Manager
South Lakeland District Council
South Lakeland House

Lowther Street

Kendal

LA9 4DL

25" August 2011

Dear Mr Hudson,

Reference your modifications to R141 (now referred to as RN302 & ONS0). Having already given my
objections to R121M, | now wish to point out that the new amendments proposed by Russell Armer
(the builders who have a vested interest in developing this land) will further compound the
problems already highlighted in my original consultation response to yourselves dated 23/03/11.

Yours sincerely,

Linda A. Tanfield



